
Newsletter - Friday 28th October 2022

Kia Ora Koutou Katoa,

We have had a fantastic start to the term weather and activity-wise.  My first Greytown School
Pet Day did not disappoint.  I want to thank all of the families who entered their pets (live and
created) and all the families who came to join in the fun.  I also want to acknowledge the senior
students who helped out with the various categories throughout the morning.

Next week we have the Book Fair in our library which of course is launching with our Book
Character Dress up day.  Being on Halloween was not done intentionally but hopefully, you are
able to get two uses out of the costume!

Then in week 4 is our school athletics day, which is another highlight of the school year.  I have
heard there are some very exciting relays to end the day!

Just a reminder about class list preparation for next year:
If there is any information that you would like the staff to consider when putting together the
classes with regard to your child, please contact the team leader of the team your child is in now.
Even if your child will be moving to a new team next year, the team leaders will be working on the
lists together so the information will get to the right place!  We do not allow for teacher requests.

Kōwhai team leader: Dorreen Mackenzie - dmackenzie@greytown.school.nz
Kawaka team leader: Rhonda Jones - rjones@greytown.school.nz
Kahikatea team leader: Daniel Salter - dsalter@greytown.school.nz
Kauri team leader: Jody Hart - jhart@greytown.school.nz

Trips Trust applications:
If you are in need of some financial assistance with the cost of the upcoming camps and trips,
please email me at principal@greytown.school.nz or drop a letter off to the office.  I will be
holding a meeting with the Trustees at the end of next week to go through the requests.

Athletics Day:
Just a reminder that all parents are welcome to join us for our school Athletics day on Tuesday
November 8th here at school on our South Field. Students need to come prepared to take part
e.g. sunblock, hats, house colours and food and drink.The first event starts soon after 9:00 am.

Those Year 3 - 8 students who do well will go forward to the South Wairarapa Schools Athletics
on 25th November.

Staff News:
It is with mixed emotions that we announce that Ms Tina Reynolds will be leaving Greytown
School at the end of the 2022 school year.

“DREAMS COME IN A SIZE TOO BIG, SO THAT YOU CAN GROW INTO THEM!”
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Tina will be moving on to teach at Kuranui so in many ways she will remain as part of our school
community when students move on to college.

I’m sure you will join me in congratulating Ms Reynolds on her new role and thanking her for the
time and energy she has given to us during her time.

The make-up of the teaching staff for 2023 will be announced closer to the end of the school
year.

Term Dates:
We have now set our dates for next year and they are as follows:
Term 1 Wednesday 1st Feb - Thursday 6th April
Term 2 Monday 24th April - Friday 30th June
Term 3 Monday 17th June - Friday 22nd September
Term 4 Monday 9th October - Friday 15th December

As with previous years we will include the School term magnet in the end of year paperwork.

Ngā Mihi Nui (warmest regards)
Mrs Paula Weston - Principal

Term 4 Calendar

Week 3 (31 October - 4 November) Scholastic Book Fair Week
Book Character dress up day - Monday
31st October
BOT hui Tuesday 1st November
Y3-8 students attending Youth orchestra
concert - Kuranui - Thursday 3rd
November

Week 4 (7 November - 11 November) Year 7 Camp - Thursday & Friday
School Athletics day - Tuesday 8th
November

Week 5 (14 November - 18 November) 16th Charity Mufti Day - gold coin donation
Choir performing for community group -
exact date TBC
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Week 6 (21 November - 25 November) Moving on Conference for Y8 students at
Kuranui college - Monday 21st November

Year 8 camp - Tuesday-Thursday
Sth Wairarapa Athletics day - Thursday

Week 7 (28 November - 2 December)
Year 6 camp - Thursday & Friday
Kōwhai sing along - Friday 2nd December

Week 8 (5 December - 9 December) BOT hui - Monday
Regional Athletics - Tuesday 6th December
Kauri EOTC event - Wednesday 7th
December
Year 5 Camp - Thursday & Friday
Kawaka Trip - Thursday 8th December

Week 9 (12 December - 15 December) Certificate and flashes assembly - Monday
& Tuesday
Reports home Wednesday 14th December
Leavers Dinner Wednesday 14th December
Last day of school - Thursday 15th
December - 12:00 finish
Final assembly 10 am Thursday 15th
December

School Contact Information

Phone 06 304 9007

Email office@greytown.school.nz
principal@greytown.school.nz

Website https://www.greytown.school.nz

Bank Acc 03 0609 0124353 00

We are always impressed when our students come to us and
ask for permission to hold a mufti day raising funds for those in

need.

On 16th November wear mufti and bring along a gold coin in
support of Josiah & Ariana’s fundraising efforts.
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Greytown School Pet Day

Greytown School’s Pet Day is a time to show off your art, pets, and creations. Every year skilled
judges come to look at different categories of pets and artwork.

Students make different styles of artwork to be judged upon, for instance, this year our senior
students had to create a piece of photography around shapes and still life, meanwhile junior
students put together art ranging from sand saucers to bee paintings to kiln-fired clay coins.

We had a record number of dogs entered this year, around 70 being entered with 60 turning up
on the day. The categories you could win were best tricks, best care and attention, and best
overall in the dogs. A few different lovely dogs came out victorious with prizes.

The judges had a difficult time this year with judging as there were so many amazing entries in
each category, a big thanks to all the judges for all of their wonderful work and congratulations to
all of the students and pets who won a prize.

Isabella Field and Maiya Hogg

The Pet Day Results for 2022 have been uploaded to both the Website and Skool Loop.

We're sad that we can't make it to Book Character day this year. You guys have the best
costumes. Last year we were so impressed with your creativity and humour - seeing so many of
our favourite characters come to life was a treat.  We can't wait to see the photos. If you have
time after school on Monday, pop into Greytown Library and show off your costume - they'll

have a treat for you.

We will have some info about our Wairarapa Library Service App in the school library and how
to get a public library card for you and your whanau.

Sylvia - Wairarapa Library Service
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As Greytown School is finishing at 12pm on Thursday the 15th of December –
Jess will be collecting children at 12pm on this day.  The Pod Christmas holiday

programme will be running from Friday the 16th December through to
Wednesday the 21st of December.  We then close for the Xmas break and

reopen for our summer holiday programme on Monday 9th of January through
to Tuesday the 31st of January ’23.  If you wish to book your child in for any of
these dates, please either go onto our webpage to do so or email us directly.
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Kia ora,

We are reaching out to South Wairarapa schools to let you know about our new subsidised
physiotherapy appointment pricing.

Student physiotherapy appointments at The Physio Spot Greytown are now $15!*

A big thank you to Tu Ora Compass Health for supporting this equity initiative as part of their He
Waka Eke Noa project.

Booking an appointment is easy!  Give our reception team a call on 06 3049443 OR book online
through our booking portal https://nzappts.gensolve.com/willis_street
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